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ELECTION INFORMATION 

The annual Homeowners Directors Election will be January 9, 2014. Three directors will be elected for a 
three-year term.  Meet the Candidates December 17, 7:00PM, Maricopa Room. Ballots will be available 
to be picked up by signing the register by persons of record, from the Election Committee.  The 
remaining ballots will be mailed to residents of record.  Please read the Voting Instructions carefully 
when you receive them.  The three winning candidates will be sworn-in, at the Annual HOA Meeting on 
January 14, 7:00PM, in the Maricopa Room.  If you have any questions, please call Carolyn Agee at 218-
1137, Election Chairman. 
 

ACTIVITY OFFICE 
With Gail Fassett’s return, the Activity Office is open weekdays 9:00-12:00.  If you have not purchased 
your community Christmas Dinner tickets by noon Monday the 16th, they will be $5.00 each beginning 
Tuesday.  Tickets are still available for the New Year’s Eve Stage Show featuring Stan Foster.  $12 each 
by the 20th, which includes great hors d’oeuvres.  See the article on page 9 of the Roundup.  Checks only, 
please.  

 
SUNSHINE ACRES GOODIES NEEDED 

Please remember we are collecting items to fill Christmas bags of goodies for each of the 70 kids 
at Sunshine Acres.  We fill a small Christmas lunch bag for each child. We will need to fill and deliver 
them on Saturday, December 21, so all donations need to be delivered to the office no later than 2:oopm 
on Friday, December 20.  We need individually wrapped candy, cookies, peanut butter or cheese filled 
crackers, chips, pens and pencils, or anything else small.  If you cannot get out to shop, money left at the 
office will be collected and we will purchase what is not donated in the right numbers and to purchase 
large packages of  AA and AAA batteries to deliver to each of the seven houses for the house parents to 
dole out.  For questions, contact Kris Hansen at 985-3305. 

 
CHRISTMAS LIGHT CONTEST 

Many of our residents have decorated their homes with Christmas lights and some have added other 
holiday features.  Please tour our streets at night to enjoy the decorations and to vote for your choice of 
the Best Decorated House and Best Decorated Street.  Votes must be turned in to the Activity Office by 
December 23rd.  Use the “ballot” on page 8 of the Roundup.   

 
WELCOME BACK  

There will be a second Welcome Back event on January 6th.  Clubs or groups that would like to 
participate, contact Gail in the Activity Office or email her at gail@apachewells.com.  Look for more 
information in the January Roundup. 

 
IN MEMORIAM 

Gilbert “Gil” Manning, a previous resident, passed away on May 24, at the age of 86.  He was 
residing in Courtenay, B.C., Canada. 
Susan O’Brien passed away on June 29. 
Helen Heimer passed away September 11. 
C.D. Wilkins passed away on October 25. 
Alfred Wilson passed away November 5. 
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